
Working with the Barnegat Bay
Partnership, help keep out waterways
clear by cleaning up debris/garbage on
water facing land and interior streets in
Mantoloking.  The Blitz is an annual
clean-up that brings together hundreds
of volunteers with one goal in mind -
keeping our land and water clean by
removing litter from our neighborhoods.  
Bring your walking shoes, water, and
gloves.  

Barnegat Bay Blitz -- June 4th, 9 am - 12 noon,
Patty Brand Memorial Garden, Bergen Ave.


